
 
 

                                                  
 

 

September 8, 2022 

To: Mayor and Members of Council     202201704 

From: John P. Curp, Interim City Manager                        

Subject:   Appointment to the Historic Conservation Board: John M. Yung 

 

The Interim City Manager hereby recommends the appointment of John M. Yung to the 

Historic Conservation Board under the “person engaged in the real estate, development 

or construction industry” qualification of Cincinnati Administrative Code Article XXX, 

Section 4(v).  Mr. Yung’s resume is attached for your consideration. 

 

Mr. Yung’s appointment will be for a term of three years from the day of approval by 

the Council, and the Interim City Manager will proceed with this appointment with the 

approval of Council. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attachment 

 

 


